	
	Date

	Head Teachers of Schools served by school transport arranged by Strathclyde Partnership for Transport
	direct dial:
0141-333-3360
direct fax:
0141-333-3268

our ref:



Dear Sir/Madam

School Transport Monitoring of Contracts - Complaints Form
You will be aware that for many years Complaints Postcards have been made available which allow schools to advise Strathclyde Partnership for Transport about the quality of school transport being provided.

As part of the commitment to continuously improving school transport services, it is proposed to replace the current paper complaint cards with a link to a form on SPT’s website which will forward your complaint details directly to the school transport mailbox and allow you to retain a copy of the form submitted. This revised process will enhance details provided to SPT and timescales for notification which should improve the ease of use and efficiency of the system. 

Revised guidance notes on the procedures along with the appropriate link to the complaints form are enclosed.

I hope that you will be able to assist by using the system from 26 May 2015 to enhance the monitoring of contracts provided at the school and you find the revised approach for making complaints of benefit. The complaints process has a vital role in ensuring that action can be taken with the operators and the expected service provided on a regular basis and trust that the school and parents can support efforts by encouraging proper use of the procedures.
If you have any comments on or suggestions for improvement to the process, please let me know or advise your normal contacts for school transport matters within your Authority. This will enable us to take an overall view on the effectiveness of the arrangements.

	Yours faithfully


	

	Alex Scott
Bus Services Manager
	


enc
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